
RE: ZBA15-013 
580 Liberty Pointe Drive 
 
 
As a resident at Liberty Pointe Condominiums, I received a postcard regarding the upcoming 
hearing concerning John Leppiaho's request for a variance for his porch at 580 Liberty Pointe 
Drive.  I have no objections to his being granted a variance. 
 
--  
Ron Powell 
573 Liberty Pt. Dr. 
Ann Arbor, MI 48103 
734-761-5124 
 


